
 TRAIL CLOSURES  - The following trails are currently CLOSED  (updated 10/5/2022) 

 ●  Goodreault Hill Road to Ladd Road is now closed due to landowner 
 request for hunting season. It will reopen in the Spring of 2023. 

 ●  The intersection CA-108 going North to power line where it turns to go to 
 the Horn of the Moon is closed until further notice. Larry Brown has 
 requested a section of Car Brook be closed due to ATV’s doing donuts at 
 the pit, intersection by the tin shack & misc. areas. New signs have been 
 posted at both ends and intersection to back side of pit. 


